Criig, Sondra

From: cvm <cvanmaren@protonmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2022 5:53 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External; Reynolds, Mitch
Subject: No more demolitions please

| urge you to vote against allowing another demolition for a parking lot. The mayor has pointed out that we need more
affordable housing. This building could become housing. Mayo cannot say, "We're green," and keep demolishing
buildings for parking. The city has to take a stand and just say no AND require Mayo and others to plan for fewer cars.
And help them get there. Thank you. Cathy van Maren
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